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Oki!! BHS is off to a great start this year! 

In between cleaning rooms and keeping grounds looking beautiful, our hard working janitors: Angel, Anson, Philip, 
Russell, and Cubby, with the assistance of subs. Maintenance and staff are working diligently in keeping our trees 
watered and secure. This will be a work in progress moving forward.

The gym and weight room was deep cleaned before summer school started and the gym floor will be re-sealed and 
waxed in August before fall sports. All rooms have been deep cleaned and mopped. New combinations for lockers are 
being re-configured.

BHS has hosted SBE planning week, Summer School, Sport Camps and Leadership week and the custodians and 
maintenance has been strategically cleaning around the events. Thank you to the secretarial staff for hosting these 
events as well!

We welcome our new assistant principal John Salois and  instructional coaches: Jason Krane and Travis Miller, PE Sadie 
Harwood, Culinary Kami Wellman, Social studies Christopher Mantei, and BNAS Shaylea Tatsey. We are currently on the 
hunt for math and science teachers along with two TAs.

There have been many teachers taking on new learning, planning and prepping since June. Opportunities that were 
given were SBE planning time, AVID strategy training, MTSS training, Literacy Conference, and leadership training. 

Our SLT has worked diligently on planning for the year’s activities and they are eager to present our strategic plan to 
staff and stakeholders.

There will be an Open House for parents and students on September 14  from5-6pm. 

As always, Board Members are welcome to visit our wonderful school! 


